
BRC Global Standard Certified-Packaging  www.anchorpac.com 
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From:   Anchor Packaging 
       13515 Barrett Parkway Dr. Ste. 100 

 Ballwin, MO 63021 
314-822-7800

Subject:   Certificate of Compliance for Molded Fiber N-Series Foodservice Products – PFAS 

Date:        February 15, 2023 

This letter is in response to your request for more information regarding the use of PFAS in our 
molded fiber products. Please be advised that fiber products identified with an “N” do not 
contain intentionally added PFAS. Anchor Packaging relies on literature from our suppliers to 
guarantee compliance with our products. Although Anchor Packaging does not analyze for 
PFAS content over 100 ppm, based on the documentation of our suppliers, we do not expect 
this substance to exceed these limits in our final product. 

For additional information, please contact: 

Sherry Dowless 
Product Safety Supervisor 
Anchor Packaging, LLC 
870-212-2038

http://www.anchorpac.com/

